## Jill Keith

From:

Gloria Homiski <homiskig@prestonschools.org>

Sent:

Monday, January 23, 2023 12:08 PM

To:

Jill Keith; Leigh Pappas

Subject:

"EXTERNAL" Special BOE Finance Committee Budget Workshop

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Tonight's Special Meeting (listed above) has been postponed until Monday, January 30, 2023 at 6pm in the Preston Plains Library. If possible, please put a sign on the front door of Town Hall indicating the change and I will do the same here at the school. Thank you.

Gloria Homiski
Executive Administrative Assistant
Preston BOE
1 Route 164
Preston, CT 06365

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain proprietary, business-confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified that any use, review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, reproduction or any action taken in reliance upon this message is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer."

RECEIVED PRESTON, CT.

2023 JAN 24 A IC: 19

PRESTON TOWN CLERK